The Irish Association of Pharmacologists is
delighted to announce that the 19" Annual
Meeting will take place on Friday, 30" November
2018 at ,

Queen’s University Belfast.

The programme for the annual meeting will
run from 12:00 Noon until 6:00pm, and
include 8 short presentations as well as

contributions by 3 keynote speakers.

Full details to follow over the coming months



https://www.qub.ac.uk/research-centres/CEM/

